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WEST VIRGINIA CODE: §17C-13-4
§17C-13-4. Right and left parallel parking; angle parking; highway signs restricting
parking, etc.; penalty.

(a) Except as otherwise provided in this section, every vehicle stopped or parked upon a
roadway where there are adjacent curbs shall be so stopped or parked with the right-hand
wheels of such vehicle parallel to and within eighteen inches of the right-hand curb. Any
person violating the provisions of this subsection is guilty of a misdemeanor and, upon
conviction thereof, shall be fined not more than $100; upon a second conviction within one
year thereafter, shall be fined not more than $200; and upon a third or subsequent
conviction, shall be fined not more than $500.

(b) Local authorities may by ordinance permit parking of vehicles with the left-hand wheels
adjacent to and within eighteen inches of the left-hand curb of a one-way roadway.

(c) Local authorities may by ordinance permit angle parking on any roadway, except that
angle parking shall not be permitted on any federal-aid or state highway unless the Division
of Highways has determined by resolution or order entered in its minutes that the roadway
is of sufficient width to permit angle parking without interfering with the free movement of
traffic.

(d) The Division of Highways with respect to highways under its jurisdiction may place signs
prohibiting or restricting the stopping, standing, or parking of vehicles on any highway
where in its opinion, as evidenced by resolution or order entered in its minutes, such
stopping, standing, or parking is dangerous to those using the highway or where the
stopping, standing, or parking of vehicles would unduly interfere with the free movement of
traffic thereon. Such signs shall be official signs and no person shall stop, stand, or park any
vehicle in violation of the restrictions stated on such signs. Any person violating the
provisions of this subsection is guilty of a misdemeanor and, upon conviction thereof, shall
be fined not more than $100; upon a second conviction within one year thereafter, shall be
fined not more than $200; and upon a third or subsequent conviction, shall be fined not more
than $500.WV Le
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